Janvary 20, 1980

Dear Directbr Harry Woolf,

I have reoeived your letter and forms, dated Jaruary f 25
4 was very pleased to have the great opportunity of having the
-Chance of studying in the Institute for Advanced Study for the

seoond term of the aoademic year 1980-51.

ik enclose the housing reservation form. T prefer Studio

_ apartment ineluding maid service and arrangement for telephone
Service. ©ingce I Study 4111 late at nights, L will be most
graterul if + am supplied rather close to the Institute.

I have written to Yr, Hisnil Ersoy to investigate the
Possibility of a Fullbright or other travelgrant

I am 1ooking forward to meeting my old friends an colleagea
in a years' time. - ‘ : S

Slcerely yours,
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